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Email:  

Dear  

Re: Freedom of Information Request - reference CA162 

Thank you for your request for information received on 13 April 2022.   The response is 

given below: 

Request 

1. Between 1st January and 31 December 2021, how many electric vehicle charging points 
(and total connections) were installed by the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined 
Authority?  
2. Were these EV charging points installed for a particular use (e.g. taxis only) or for general 
public use? Please indicate this in the data provided.  
3. For any EV charging point you installed, please indicate if it was a Slow (provide power at 
6.00kW or below), Fast (provide power between 6.01kW and 22.00 kW), Rapid (provide 
power between 22.01kW and 99.99kW) or Ultra-Rapid (provide power at 100.00kW or 
above) charge point?  
4. How many of those charging points (and total connections) were installed using money 
from the Metro Mayor Capital Investment Fund?  
If you or your office should have any additional thoughts or insight on the topic of EVs, we 
would be interested to hear them. 
 

Response 

The number of electric vehicle charging points installed across Cambridgeshire and 

Peterborough during the course of 2021 is not held by the Cambridgeshire and 

Peterborough Combined Authority.  The Highway Authorities of Cambridgeshire County 

Council and Peterborough City Council have independently funded EV infrastructure and 

therefore would hold any information, rather than us. 

The development of a carbon neutral region is key to the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 
Combined Authority, and this will be highlighted within our emerging Local Transport and 
Connectivity Plan.  In addition, the Authority with Norfolk and Suffolk LEP, are in the process 
of developing the East Anglian Alternative Fuelled Strategy.  This document will be subject 
to public consultation later this year.   
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I hope this information is helpful but if you are unhappy with the service you have received in 

relation to your request and wish to make a complaint or request a review, you should write 

to us via our contact us email address:  democratic.services@cambridgeshirepeterborough-

ca.gov.uk  or write a letter to Complaints, Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined 

Authority, the Mayor’s Office, 72 Market Street, Ely, Cambs CB7 4LS within 40 days of the 

date of this e-mail.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 

directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can 

be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 

Cheshire, SK9 5AF, or via their website:  https://ico.org.uk/ 

Generally, the ICO will not undertake a review or make a decision on a request until the 

internal review process has been completed.  

Yours sincerely  

Sue Hall 

Governance Assistant 
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